
Canmore Collegiate High School 
&

Post Secondary Indigenous Recruitment Association of Alberta  

Presents 

What’s Next After High School? 
A virtual information session to guide Indigenous students in planning for 

their future

- Information on earning an Alberta High 
School diploma and planning for your future 
after high school

- Panel of representatives from Southern 
Alberta Post Secondary Schools will host an 
information session and meet and greet 
opportunity

- Representatives from Chiniki, Bearspaw and 
Wesley First Nations  

ONLINE Meeting

January 12th 2022

7-9pm

All Indigenous students 

grade 9 through 12 and 

their families are invited 

to join.

Please RSVP to 

403-678-7856 (cell) or 

annabel.preece@crps.ca 

Google Meet Link will be 

at https://cchs.crps.ca/ on 

the Grad Updates link or 

can be emailed to you by 

request

mailto:annabel.preece@crps.ca
https://cchs.crps.ca/
https://cchs.crps.ca/home/news/post/cchs-grad-update-page

